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Principal’s Report 

Next Tuesday (July 2), students Semester 1 reports will be emailed to parents sometime in the afternoon. It is a great opportunity for you 

as parents to sit with your child and discuss the progress they have made and set goals for the second half of the year. The reports set 

out what your child can do, what they need to work on to further progress, and whether they have met the expected standard at this 

time for their year group. Our staff have used a range of data sets, class observations and the WA Curriculum to ensure that reports are 

as detailed and as accurate as possible. If you have any questions or queries about your child’s report, please make an appointment to 

speak to their class teacher. 

Lorna Holland will be finishing as an Education Assistant at Deanmore Primary School at the end of this term. Lorna has been a valued 

staff member at our school for the last 5 to 6 years. She has been offered a position much closer to her home, and with a young family, it 

was an opportunity too good to pass up. Lorna will be missed by all of us as she has contributed so much to our school and the students 

she has worked with. On behalf of the whole school community I wish Lorna all the very best in the future.  

Thank-you to all the parents and carers who have let the school know if they are able to attend the Team Deanmore launch afternoon on 

the first Friday (July 26) of next term. For lunch on that day the canteen will be doing one of their famous sausage sizzles. Parents can 

order a sausage sizzle for themselves and their child in the usual way; on-line or a paper bag at the canteen. The following items will be 

on sale for that lunch: 

Sausage in a bun $3.50 

Sauce    0.30c 

Juice Box  $1.50 

Choc Milk  $2.00 

A big congratulation to all the children who participated at the Winter Lightening Carnival. The spirit in which they played was             

commendable. Thank-you to all the parents who have assisted this term with umpiring as without your support running matches would 

have been difficult. I would also like to thank Mr Rodgers and all the other staff who have coached and organised the school teams. 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable break and we will see all the children back at school on Tuesday 23 July. 

 

George Craig 

Principal 

 

DEPUTY Principal’s REPORT 

Pyjama Day: On Wednesday 26th June, the Year 6 Cohort held a Pyjama fundraising event. Students were invited to 
wear their pyjamas to school for a gold coin donations. The total funds raised was $615. This money will go towards to Year 6 
leavers gift to the school. Thank you to all that participated. 

  

 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn: All stickers are required back at the school so counting can begin and we can identify 

what prizes the school will receive. Thank you to everyone who collected and Clare Lawson for co-ordinating.  

 

mailto:deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au


 

DEANMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

TEAM DEANMORE LAUNCH 

Friday 26 July 2019  

12:20pm – 3:00pm 
 

 

 

 

Parents and community are welcome and encouraged to attend 

Sausage sizzle will be available 

An afternoon of fun games, activities and prizes 



 

 
Merit and Value Awards 

Congratulations! 
 
 
 

    Merit Value 

 

 Room  D1 Sienna Boynes Alexis Powell     

 Room D2 Chloe Ogle Heath Clark     

 Room         D3 Stephen Williamson Asha Pittaway  

 Room   D4 Dillon McDonald Grace Smith    

 Room  D5 Olivia Armour  Louca Barrett     

 

          Room    M1 Miller Brown River Taylor      

 Room M2 Zoe Bothwell Kiran Stevenson     

 Room  M3 Jenna Arnold Jasmine Lin      

 Room  M4 Timothy Rymarczyk Chloe Byrne      

 Room         M5 Grace McConaghy Jonas Edwards   

 Room  M6 Flynn Hardman Raphielle Fisher     

 

 Room  K1 Jacob Coyne Samuel Hebiton    

 Room  K2 Katharine Kobelke Quinn Brown      

 Room  K3 Anais Lucas Riley Comerford       

 Room  K4 Kaige Harvey Laura Zovi     

 

 Room   G1 Jackson Rieger Kobe Perry     

 Room  G2 Van White Elise Vasilyeva     

 Room         G3 Jett Mitchell Tippi Sheldon    

  

 Science  Jemma Robertson  

 

 Lote  Jade Laws 

  

 Sport                           Oliver Kuipers 

    



 



 

Please be aware that P & C Donations for ICT Contributions are separate to  

Deanmore Primary School .  

Please check bank details are the P & C’s account before depositing money. 

 SEMESTER 1 REPORTS 

Please advise our office staff if your email address has changed recently or you     

require a second report, also remember to download your report within the two 

weeks or it will automatically delete. 

 

Deanmore Primary School Payments 

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs  surname and what you are paying for. 

Our bank account details are: 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:              306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 

 

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the  blue boxes outside the  office. 

PLEASE PAY EXACT AMOUNT AS NO CHANGE CAN BE GIVEN. 



 


